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POSITIVE PROFIT ALERT

This announcement is made by the Company pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Listing Rules.

The Board wishes to inform the Shareholders and potential investors that, based on the

Board’s preliminary review of the Group’s unaudited consolidated financial statements for

the year ended 31 December 2009, significant improvements in the financial performance of

the Group for the year ended 31 December 2009 is expected in comparison with that of the

corresponding period in 2008. In addition, the Group also expects a significant growth in

profits for the year ended 31 December 2009 as compared to the same period of 2008.

As the Group is still in the process of finalizing the Group’s consolidated results for the

financial year ended 31 December 2009, the information contained in this announcement is

only a preliminary assessment performed by the Board after a preliminary review of the

Group’s unaudited consolidated financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2009

and is not based on any figures or information audited or reviewed by the Company’s

auditors.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company should exercise caution when dealing in

shares of the Company.

The announcement is made by KWG Property Holding Limited (the ‘‘Company’’ and together

with its subsidiaries, the ‘‘Group’’) pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules Governing the Listing

of Securities on the Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the ‘‘Listing Rules’’).

The PRC property market had a good year during 2009, where transaction volume and prices

improved from 2008. Consistent with the overall market recovery, the Group experienced

good improvement in the pre-sales of our projects. In addition, the Group also had a number

of projects located in and outside of Guangzhou, which were completed during 2009. As a

result, we expect an increase in total gross floor area delivered to our customers and is

expected to be recorded in our financial statements. In view of the above, the board of

directors of the Company (the ‘‘Board’’) wishes to inform the shareholders of the Company

(the ‘‘Shareholders’’) and potential investors that, based on the Board’s preliminary review of

the Group’s unaudited consolidated financial statements for the year ended 31 December

2009, significant improvements in the financial performance of the Group for the year ended
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31 December 2009 is expected in comparison with that of the corresponding period in 2008. In

addition, the Group also expects a significant growth in profits for the year ended 31

December 2009 as compared to the same period of 2008.

As the Group is still in the process of finalizing the Group’s consolidated results for the

financial year ended 31 December 2009, the information contained in this announcement is

only a preliminary assessment performed by the Board after a preliminary review of the

Group’s unaudited consolidated financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2009 and

is not based on any figures or information audited or reviewed by the Company’s auditors.

Further details of the financial information of the Company will be disclosed as and when the

financial results of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2009 are announced.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company should exercise caution when dealing in

shares of the Company.
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